
Subject: [DIDP] DIDP Request -­‐ Con1nuity and Con1ngency Plan
Date: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 at 2:33:44 AM Pacific Standard Time
From: Guru Acharya
To: didp@icann.org <didp@icann.org>

Kindly treat this email as an applica1on for informa1on under ICANN's DIDP policy.

I request a copy of the Con1nuity and Con1ngency Plan (and any other relevant documenta1on) prepared by ICANN
as required under clause C.7.3 of the IANA Func1ons Contract.

This document should be put in public domain in order to understand the need and implica1ons of transferring the
IANA func1ons away from ICANN. This is relevant in the context of the principle of separability being discussed by
various opera1onal communi1es in developing a proposal for the purpose of the IANA Stewardship Transi1on.

If there are any specific por1ons of the document that are deemed to be confiden1al (for any reason of non-­‐
disclosure), then only those por1ons should be specifically deleted and the remaining por1ons of the document
should be put in the public domain in response to this DIDP applica1on.

Regards,
Guru Acharya

Contact Information Redacted




